How will we be spending the Sports Funding and who will benefit?
The Governors agree that the money must be used in our pursuit of excellence for all children: every child will benefit from additional opportunities; our most able children will be given further opportunities which will enable them to benefit from subject specialist high level coaching so they are able to compete in advanced tournaments; in addition staff will have access to training opportunities and continued professional development.

The following shows how we spent the sports funding during 2014-2015.

· Gymnastics coaching for all children in years 2-6. 

· Coaching for the further development of our gifted and talented gymnastics squad and competition team.

· Football coaching for the further development of our gifted and talented football team and squad.

· Swimming subsidy to ensure every child has two experiences of swimming during KS2 and where children need extra support one to one swimming classes.

· Fee for joining local co-ordinated sports hub which gives access to CPD for staff, resources to support lessons and tournament opportunities.

· Transport costs to allow children to attend tournaments.

In 2014-15 we received £8703. The total cost for gymnastics coaches for all children and our squad was £5626. The cost of our football coaches was £1545. Our swimming subsidy meant all children could attend swimming at a reduced price of per session which was a saving of £30 per child over the ten lessons. The cost of joining the co-ordinated sports hub was £902. Transport costs to allow children to attend tournaments have been subsidised by £400 from our funding.

We have continuing with our current arrangements into 2015-16 and have so far received £3744

